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SHCC LISTSERV #63 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


Sent: Friday, November 20, 2009 4:08 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #63 - Resident Rights and Responsibilities Letter to Owners & Managers

HUD recently issued a letter to owners and managers reminding them of the importance of resident rights and responsibilities in HUD-assisted multifamily housing projects.  This letter also reminds owners and managers of the requirement to provide the Resident Rights and Responsibilities brochure to the head of household each year at lease renewal or income recertification.  Annual distribution of the Resident Rights and Responsibilities brochure must be documented in the tenant file, and SHCC reviews this requirement during the tenant file audit portion of the annual MOR.  To ensure all owners, agents, and site managers of properties in SHCC’s portfolio receive this letter, we are distributing a copy through this ListServ (attached).  

Additional Resources

To obtain a copy of the English language version of the Resident Rights and Responsibilities brochure go to:

http://www.nhl.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/gendocs/mfhrrr.pdf
The Resident Rights and Responsibilities brochure is also available in 13 other languages at:

http://www.hud.gov/offices/fheo/promotingfh/lep.cfm


